
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR :: DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY :: DIBRUGARH 

Memo No DU/DR-A/B.Ed. CET-21/21/988                                     Date: 06.09.2021 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

Postponement of B.Ed. CET 2021 of Dibrugarh University 

 

As approved by the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Dibrugarh University, the B.Ed. 

CET 2021 is hereby postponed from 19.09.2021 to 22.09.2021 in order to 

enable the candidates to appear the D.El.Ed. Entrance Examination, 2021, scheduled 

on 19.09.2021. 

  

 The Time, Venue and other conditions of the B.Ed.CET 2021notified vide 

Memo No: DU/DR-A/4-1/B.Ed.CET-21/922 dated 20.08.2021shall remain as same. 

 

 Issued with due approval. 

 
(Dr. B.C. Borah) 

Joint Registrar (Academic) 

Dibrugarh University 

Copy to: 

1. The Vice-Chancellor, Dibrugarh University, for favour of information. 

2. All Deans, Dibrugarh University, for favour of information. 

3. The Registrar, Dibrugarh University, for favour of information. 

4. The Head, Department of Education, Dibrugarh University for kind 

information. 

5. The Principals of the Affiliated/Autonomous Colleges/ Institutes of Dibrugarh 

University taken as B.Ed.CET Centres for information and needful. 

6. The Programmer, Dibrugarh University to upload the Notice in the University 

website. 

7. File. 

 
(Dr. B.C. Borah) 

Joint Registrar (Academic) 

Dibrugarh University 


